
August 3, 2022 

 

Neighbors, 

Time for another newsletter! 

It definitely feels like summer now. Hopefully you all are finding ways to stay cool! And 
remember two years ago today, Hurricane Isaisis came thru. Review your emergency plans. For 
the latest information on hurricane preparedness and updates from Brunswick County 
Emergency Services, visit brunswickcountync.gov/emergency/hurricanes/ 

Our next community meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, 9 August at 7PM. Hope to see you there. 
 
Speaking of meetings, the ACA’s annual meeting takes place the first Saturday in 
November.  During this meeting, the community elects board members for the next year. Board 
members are elected for a two-year period. The terms of three board members are over this year 
and two of them will not be running for reelection. I want to take this opportunity to strongly 
solicit folks to step up and run for the board. This community runs on the strength of its people, 
whether in service on the board or as volunteers in our committees. So if you are interested in 
serving on the board, get in touch with one of the current board members. 
 
And of course, we are always looking for volunteers. Here is the link to the list of the committees 
on the Arboretum website. Contact a committee chair if you are interested in 
participating. https://arboretumhoa.org/redbook/people-places-and-social-events/committees 
 
Golf Carts.  Once again, please review the rules and regulations regarding golf carts. There 
continue to be incidents of reckless driving to include mailboxes being damaged.  I recognize 
that they may be from surrounding communities but let’s do what we can to reduce these 
occurrences.  https://caswellbeach.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/08/Golf-Cart-Regulations.pdf 

Projects. 

— The resurfacing of the tennis/pickle ball courts is complete. Tennis, pickle ball and basketball 
only please. No skateboards, scooters, rollerblades or pets. 

— The dredging/reworking of the pond is still a work in progress. The town has applied for a 
grant to cover the costs and we have submitted for permits to be allow for the work to be done. 

 

If you have any questions on these or any other topics, please feel free to contact me or any 
member of the board. 
 
Here is to a continued safe, happy, and healthy year! 

Jim Conklin 

President ACA 



 


